From: hayenc@union.edu on behalf of Safety, Campus

To: Union-Notify
Subject: Secure Your Vehicle
Date: Wednesday, March 2, 2022 10:14:26 AM

Dear Community,
We have experienced a rash of reported thefts from vehicles parked on or near campus in
recent weeks. In all cases, the vehicles in question were unlocked.

Please remember to lock your vehicle at all times and remove or place out of view any
valuable property.

We also are seeking the community's assistance in reporting suspicious activity in the parking
areas.

If you see unusual behavior, please call Campus Safety at (518) 388-6911. If it is an
emergency, dial 911.

Sincerely, Chris Hayen
Union College Campus Safety
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